NOTICE

SPECIAL MEETING - JUNE 13, 2023
NORTHEAST LAKE COUNTY CONSOLIDATED
EMERGENCY TELEPHONE SYSTEM BOARD
VILLAGE OF GURNEE
LAKE COUNTY, ILLINOIS

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Special Meeting of the
Northeast Lake County Consolidated Emergency Telephone System
Board will be held at 10:00 a.m. in the Gurnee Municipal Building, 325 N.
O’Plaine Road, Gurnee, Illinois on Tuesday, June 13, 2023.

The meeting is to be held to conduct business from the canceled May 9,
2023 meeting.

Notice of any changes to the above shall be given as required by law. All such
meetings are open to the public, except as to those the Village of Gurnee
shall determine to hold in private and which the law shall allow to be held in
private. '
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